
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 May 2017 

 

A Chara, 

 

Kindly take notice that a Special Meeting of the Cobh Municipal District will be held 

in Committee on Wednesday next, 24
th

 May, 2017, at 3.30 p.m. at Carrig House, 

Cobh, for the transaction of the following business:- 

 

 

1. Consideration of Town Development Fund Applications 2017 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

____________________ 

 

Páraig Lynch 

Municipal District Officer.  

 

 


